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2017 Officers 

 
Worshipful Master 

Bill Shelley 262-498-3059 
wm@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Senior Warden 

Gerry Hansen 262-770-3214 
sw@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Junior Warden 

Tom Robbins 272-672-3398 
jw@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Senior Deacon 

Hector Cedeño 847-406-8714 
sd@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Junior Deacon 

Tom Hamilton 262-764-0805 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Bob Burgermeister 262-654-6190 
sec@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Web Manager & Editor 

Bob Burgermeister 262-654-6190 
webmaster@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 
Because of work being done in the dining room, we 

will NOT have a dinner before our October 5
th

 
meeting. Instead, we will have a catered dinner at 

6:00 PM before our October 19
th

 meeting. 
Reservations are absolutely required and must be 
made by October 17th. The cost is $10 per person 

and you are responsible for that fee even if you don’t 
show up. RSVP to the Secretary 

(sec@kenoshamasons.org) 

 

The Master’s Words 

 
Greetings to All, 
   We hope this finds you all well and in good cheer.  
  Many things are happening at the Lodge. These past couple weeks 
have definitely kept our Lodge Secretary, Bro. Bob Burgermeister 
extremely busy. As you know it’s that time of year for the collection of 
Dues and the sending out of Dues Cards. I ask that you help out and 
make his job a little easier. Please respond quickly to your dues notice. 
    Also, the long overdue task and the expense for replacement of the 
Dining room flooring and carpeting in the Lodge room is underway. 
The Dining room will be replaced started Oct. 2nd.  The projected 
schedule is Oct. 2nd to Oct 17th. The job will require removal of old 
floor covering, glue, grinding and leveling prior to placing new flooring. 
As a result, the dining room/kitchen will not be in service during that 
time frame. The Lodge room carpeting will be replaced, Oct 12th thru 
Oct 13th. This time frame should not interfere with any scheduling.  
   We will be voting on two petitioners at our next stated 
communication. If successful, we will be scheduling degree work for 
Sept. 28th.  So stay available, as we can use the help.  
   Don’t forget, Oct. 6th we host our Magic Show Fundraiser at the 
Mahone Middle School in Kenosha.  All proceeds go to Unity Lodge 
#367 Scholarship Fund. The event will start at 6:30 pm. 
Peace be with you, 
       . Bro. Bill 

 

  

 
 

 
October Birthdays  
10/01 Richard A. Carey 

10/01 Jeffery A. Sutherlin 
10/02 Neil J. Bollinger 
10/03 Rakesh Patel 

10/06 John C. Toomey 
10/07 Gary B. Heiberg Sr 
10/09 Louis A. Capriotti 
10/09 Robert T. Stoebe 

10/14 Clarence E. Mielke 
10/14 Tom J. Sbarounis 

10/14 David S. Rosenmarkle 
10/23 Ronald C. Peck 
10/25 Lowell E. Bailey 

10/25 Edward J. Jelinek 
10/26 Scott A. Mielke, Sr 
10/26 Jeffrey S. Myers 
10/28 Alan V. Frederick 
10/31 Stephen V. Seliga 
10/31 Thomas R. Walker 

 



 

Joppa Lodge #9, MW Prince Hall F&AM  
Joppa Lodge #9 meets on the 2

nd
 and 4

th
 Sunday of 

each month.  Lodge opens at 6 PM. 

 
October 22 – Joppa #9 & Ruth #9 Anniversary 

Celebration. Stay tuned for more details! 
 

 
 

 
 

Job’s Daughters Bethel #77 
 
Hello Masonic Family, 
We hope to see you at some of our upcoming meetings. 
Meetings are held every second Tuesday and fourth Saturday 
each month.  
If you know of anyone who may be interested in joining Job’s 
Daughters, please feel free to contact Mom Alicia Bohman at 
(262)488-7172. 
 
Jobie love,  
Mom Alicia Bohman 
 Bethel Guardian, Bethel #77 
 

 

If your name appears here, you need to send a check 

to the Secretary to keep your membership current. 

The following Brothers are in Arrears with 2017 

dues: Hector C., James L., Bob M., Ethan W. and 

Steve W. Send your check today and avoid further 

embarrassment or suspension. 

 

 

MAGIC SHOW! 
Friday, October 6th 6:30 PM 

For kids of all ages 
Sponsored by 

Unity Lodge #367 

Volunteers are needed for the Magic Show (ushers, 
cleanup crew). Support your Lodge! 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Editor/Secretary 

We will begin the process of suspending memberships for non-
payment of dues at the end of this month. There are five 
Brothers who will be suspended if they don’t pay up.  
Work begins on replacing flooring in our dining room and 
Lodge room (and office) on October 2. Activities in the building 
will be disrupted…be aware. This is an expensive but much 
need project. 
We will initiate Mr. Chris Smith on September 28. Please join 
us for this degree. We are also planning a second EA Degree 
on October 19. 
 
I’ll see you in Lodge! 
 
Fraternally, 
Bob Burgermeister, HPM 
Editor, Web Manager and Secretary/Treasurer 

sec@kenoshamasons.org 

 

The Trestleboard (Vol. 15, No. 10) is an irregular publication of Unity 
Lodge #367, F&AM, 4320 Washington Road, Kenosha, Wisconsin 
53144-4250 Send comments or suggestions to:  
editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates to Remember  
September 2017 

Sep 28 – Unity Special EA Degree 7 PM 

Sep 30 -- Shrine Club Dinner 

Oct 5 – Unity Stated 7 PM 

Oct 6 – MAGIC SHOW 

Oct 8 – Joppa 6:00 PM  

Oct 19 – Unity Stated 7 PM 

Oct 22 – Joppa 6:00 PM 

 

Every Wednesday – Lodge Clean Up with coffee and rolls 8 

AM, and Degree Practice 10 AM. 

 

October Masonic Anniversaries  
Ralph A. Moehrke 
Anthony R. Vines 

Jimmie R. Thomas 
Woodrow Hanzalik 
Ernest O. Mattner 

W. Bruce H. Eggert 
Michael S. Guerra 

W. Hobert R. Layne 
W. Randall F. Upright 

Stephen V. Seliga 
Steven H. Davidson 

MW. Michael A. Dewolf 
Robert G. Schnaare 

Peter J. Kyriazes 
Roger L. Gename 

Christopher D. Van Damme 
Loren W. Tolnai 

Christopher O. Gordon 
Rakesh Patel 

Geovanni Grevi

 
Trestleboard Deadline is the 15

th
 of every month.  Please submit 

articles via email to: editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


